

St Mary MacKillop School

10 Bagot Street (PO Box 16), WALLAROO SA 5556 P: (08) 8821 5800

E: info@stmm.catholic.edu.au W: www.stmm.catholic.edu.au

Mini-Newsletter – Week 6 Tuesday 8th March, 2022

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Due to our whole school function this Wednesday, of the Opening of the Sacred Heart Centre, the Mini Newsletter is coming home today.

EASTER RAFFLE

The P & F will be holding an Easter Raffle this year. We would be grateful for donations of Easter eggs from families for the raffle. Families have also previously donated Easter theme items such as fluffy bunnies, Easter chocolate moulds, Easter colouring books/crafts, boxes of chocolates, Easter baskets and boxes to put the prizes in. We will be thankful for any donations that we can put towards making up our prizes.

Last year we were able to make up nine prizes from the donations of families and the P & F raised \$1,689, which is amazing.

Each family will receive a book of 10 tickets that we ask you to sell (\$1 per ticket). Please ask for more books if you can sell them.

Thank you, from our P & F group

UNIFORM – THIS WEEK

Uniform for the week was posted on our Facebook page on Sunday:

MONDAY: R-9 sport uniform - school sport shorts, House top or regular sport top

TUESDAY: R-9 formal uniform

WEDNESDAY: R-9 formal uniform (whole school event-Opening of Sacred Heart Centre)

THURSDAY: R-9 sport uniform - school sport shorts, House top or regular sport top

FRIDAY: R-5 and 7-8 sport uniform - school sport shorts, House top or regular sport top

FRIDAY: YEAR 6 SCHOOL SPORT UNIFORM, SCHOOL SHORTS AND SCHOOL TOP (NO HOUSE TOP PLEASE) - FOR

EXCURSION

SPORTS DAY FOOD AND DRINKS

Lunches for our Sports Day on Tuesday, 29th March will be ordered through Subway. Each year it is more and more difficult to find enough volunteers to organise, cook and sell our barbecue lunch. The day needs to be enjoyable for everyone, not stressful for a few who do all of the hard work.

The P & F will still be able to fundraise through receiving \$2 back from each order, through running their drinks stall and selling Easter raffle tickets on the day.

SUBWAY ORDER ENVELOPES - SENT HOME TODAY

CHILDREN AND ADULTS CAN ORDER, EACH ORDER MUST BE ON A SEPARATE ENVELOPE. Please contact the front office if you require more envelopes.

ORDERS MUST BE RETURNED TO SCHOOL NO LATER THAN MONDAY 21ST MARCH

On the day of Sports Day, the following will also be available:

- Oh My Coffee van: drinks
- P & F Stall: bottles of water, Fruit Boxes, cans of soft drink, Zooper Doopers, bags of mixed lollies, Easter
 Raffle tickets

EFTPOS facilities will be available at the P & F stall

YP Donut Van: donuts, drinks and food

LONG WEEKEND & PUPIL FREE DAYS

Enjoy the break over the long weekend everyone. Half way through the term, the extra day will enable some rest, relaxation, time to get away. Enjoy.

A reminder that we have a Pupil Free day on Tuesday, 15th March. The school office will still be open, staff will be on site for professional learning. Thank you to our OSHC team who will be providing our OSHC service on the day.

Pupil Free days for the remainder of the year are:

Term 2, Week 6 - Friday, 10th June (OSHC available)

Term 3, Week 1 - Monday 25th July (No OSHC available)

Term 3, Week 7 - Friday 9th September (OSHC available)

Term 4, Week 9 - Friday 16th December (OSHC available)

Blessings for the week ahead.

Michelle Miller - Principal

Thank you Fr Matthew and Mrs Bonney for our Ash Wednesday Mass last week, which marked the beginning of Lent.







"During Lent, let us find concrete ways to overcome our indifference." Pope Francis